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December 8,  2019 

 

 

 

It was another good day at the indoor flying session on Friday. 

 

Members and friends of Rose City Model Flyers were out to take 

advantage of our premier flying location. 

  

We had a  group of  24 pilots out to fly the friendly indoor skies and 

things went well . 

 

 Lots of fun was had by those that were able to attend. 

 

 
 

"A pic to enjoy "  

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Well what do we have here ? 

 

I think that just might be Sam stuck in the rafters again ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 





 
 

Max is in the festive mode with lots of lights on the bird. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

These two guys are definitly up to something. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

This old man has a new "CLICK" to fly. 

 

Thanks Gary. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

Nonsense ! 

 

 
 

Ugly !! 



 
 

Big Mike being checked up by his boss. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



The flight line 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

So there you have it, another great day of 

indoor flying with good fun enjoyed by all that 

could make it out.  

 

It's a great way to spend a couple of hours and 

you don't necessarily have to fly,  just come out 

and  chat with the boys. 

 

Hope to see you next week. 

 

 

Bob 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Where the flying season never 

ends ! 


